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On-Going 

Here’s a block-by-block breakdown of the work currently underway: 

 Harvey Street to Lees Avenue: Road 

box excavation, concrete sidewalk at 

intersections, relocation of 

telecommunication cables and 

installation of brick pavers for sidewalk; 

 Lees Avenue to Clegg Street:  Grading 

of granular base for cycle track and 

paving of cycle track, concrete sidewalk 

at intersections and installation of brick 

pavers for sidewalk; 

 Clegg Street to the Rideau River: 

Removal of asphalt and concrete road 

base, sanitary sewer and watermain 

replacement;  

 Brantwood Place Gates: Removal of 

stone facing, and; 

 Rideau River Drive: Replacement of 

lateral connections. 
 

Upcoming 

Here are key new upcoming construction 

activities planned for the next two weeks: 

 Harvey Street to Clegg Street: Preparation for soft landscaping;   

 Clegg Street to the Rideau River Drive: Replacement of lateral connections; 

 Brantwood Place Gates: Removal of existing concrete, and;  

 Rideau River Drive: Watermain testing, electrical work and excavation for the retaining 
wall. 

Watermain replacement 
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Traffic 
Main Street 

The northbound lane from Hawthorne Avenue to Harvey Street will remain closed until August.  

The northbound lane from Clegg Street to Lees Avenue will remain closed until September.  The 

northbound lane from Riverdale Avenue to Clegg Street will remain closed until November. 

Colonel By Drive / Pretoria Bridge 

Sunday Bikedays will take place every Sunday from May 15th to September 4th (except on May 

29th).  For these events, Colonel By Drive will be closed to traffic from Hog’s Back Road to the 

Laurier Bridge from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

The Floral Fireworks for the Canadian Tulip Festival will take place on Sunday May 22nd.  For this 

event, Colonel By Drive will closed to traffic from Echo Drive (Bank Street access) to Clegg 

Street from 9 p.m. to 10 p.m.  

The Early Bird Triathlon, Duathlon & Colonel By Classic Run will take place on Saturday May 

21st.  For this event, Colonel By Drive will be closed to traffic from Hog’s Back Road to Clegg 

Street from 7 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

The Tamarack Ottawa Race Weekend will take place on Saturday May 28th and Sunday May 

29th.  For this event, the Pretoria Bridge will be closed to traffic on Saturday May 28th from 

3:30 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. and on Sunday May 29th from 6:30 a.m. to 2 p.m.  For this event, 

Colonel By Drive will be closed to traffic (Hogs Back Road to Hawthorne Avenue) on Saturday 

May 28th from 3:30 p.m. to 8:45 p.m and will be closed to traffic (Hawthorne Avenue to 

Rideau Street) on Sunday May 29th from 6:30 a.m. to 2 p.m.      

 

 
 

 

 

Removal of stone facing of 

the Brantwood Place Gates 
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Did you know? 

Anybody that lives, shops or works in Old Ottawa East is considered local traffic. That also 

includes students of local schools and University, church goers, patients of local clinics, etc.  

Local traffic is welcomed to use all local roads, east and west and across Main Street, to reach 

their destinations.  While travelling on local roads, please respect local residents and travel 

slowly, safely and watch for children at play.  Also, don’t forget to support your local 

businesses; they are open for business and ready to welcome you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following 
link:  www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 

https://w6.ottawa.ca/owa/dianna.ashworth@ottawa.ca/redir.aspx?SURL=YLPMSj9SLthxYDaOc5Y2nb5G86HU6zWfRxBX_kYkSiXK46mQTIHSCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBvAHQAdABhAHcAYQAuAGMAYQAvAGEAYwBjAGUAcwBzAGkAYgBsAGUAZgBvAHIAbQBhAHQA&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.ottawa.ca%2faccessibleformat

